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If you have ordered resources from the PC(USA) store, you may have
noticed that the online order interface automatically sends Alaska orders
UPS 2nd day at an extremely high cost.  We have been informed by their
customer service that orders placed by telephone can cut this cost.  Just
call in, place your order, and request normal postage instead of UPS 2nd
day to save money!



From Rev. Tammy Letts, announcing her new call to the church in
Jackson, WY:
After a sweet and sad goodbye to my church in Naples, I am so grateful
to start this new journey in Jackson today. Thank you Vanderbilt for all
the support and love this past year. Thank you PCJH for welcoming me to
my new home and community of faith. Wow God! How amazing!

 Mark Your Calendars



October 14-16,
2016

     Native American Presbyterian Men's
     Conference

Peoria, Arizona
Download the registration form HERE

November 4-5,
2016

     Contemplation & Action
Guest Speaker, Rev. Hugh Grant
Saint Mary's Episcopal Church, Anchorage
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